
From: Nicola Forde
To: SIMONINI, Catherine (LEDBURY HEALTH PARTNERSHIP)
Cc: CARPENTER, Lisa (NHS HEREFORDSHIRE AND WORCESTERSHIRE CCG)
Subject: Re: Minutes of meeting
Date: 24 September 2021 10:04:57

Dear Catherine

Thank you very much for your reply.  

We have noted your comments and look forward to hearing from the CCG with their views.  Is there
anyone I can contact to have a chat - the consultation closes on 30th September and it would be great
to have this information by then.

Thank you again for your help with this and best wishes

Nicola Forde
on behalf of Ledbury Neighbourhood Development Plan Working Party

From: SIMONINI, Catherine (LEDBURY HEALTH PARTNERSHIP) <catherine.simonini@nhs.net>
Sent: 20 September 2021 11:21 AM
To: fordenicola@hotmail.com <fordenicola@hotmail.com>
Cc: CARPENTER, Lisa (NHS HEREFORDSHIRE AND WORCESTERSHIRE CCG) <lisacarpenter@nhs.net>
Subject: Minutes of meeting
 
Dear Nicola,
Sorry for the delay in responding. The Minutes make a few references to the CCG and their plans and
involvement. We would prefer to agree the Minutes as a true reflection of their position, and if not, then they
can suggest amendments. I will forward the Minutes to the CCG and let you know as soon as we have a
response.
 
Dr Carpenter and I have taken a look at the accompanying leaflet and questionnaire and we feel that a better
reflection of our current position would be presented if the wording of the paragraph below were amended
to read as below. We cannot guarantee a town centre solution due to lack of funding and opportunity to
expand, so an alternative solution away from the town centre would have to be supported by the council to
ensure continued access for patients:-
 
d) Health and other Emergency Services
Current health service accommodation is fragmented with medical,
dental and care services on different sites. The facilities meet present
needs, but must expand to accommodate expected population growth
and provide a wider range of services expected of modern healthcare.
A joined-up approach is necessary to meet future needs through
improved and larger accommodation, providing easy access for all service users with adequate
parking and links with public transport.
 
 
I also feel that an additional line should be added on page 2 in the section :- ‘The key issues for the
review are’: saying something like ‘fragmented healthcare provision with no parking facilities’. This
clearly defines the issue and follows the example of the rest of the list.
 
Best wishes
Catherine
 
 
Catherine Simonini
Manager
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Ledbury Health Partnership
Direct dial: 01531 825933
catherine.simonini@nhs.net
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This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient please:
i) inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it;
and 
ii) do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any
action in relation to its content (to do so is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful). 
Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email, collaboration and directory service available for all
NHS staff in England. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other
sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch visit Joining NHSmail –
NHSmail Support
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